
Advisory #1993-6

Mr. Andrew Moore. Jr.

Dept. of Public Works

Government Center

888 Washington Blvd.
Stamford, Ct. 06904

Dear Mr. Moore.
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November 9,1993

In your letter of October 4 you requested an advisory opinion as to
vifhether your dual responsibilities as an employee of the Department
of Public Works and a member of the Zoning Boari constitutes per se.
a violation of Ordinance 706 Supplemental, the Code of Ethics. The
Board met with you on October 7th, 1993. A draft of this opinion had
previouisy been provided to you in eriy October. This final letter was
approved at the Board's' special meeting of November 8, 1993.

it is our understanding that you are employed by the Public Works
Department as a "Clerklof the Works". Your responsibilities^ salary
and conditions of employment are set forth in an employment contract
dated September 1991: ' You advised the Board that your position
involves supervising various projects principally road paving, repairs
and other capital projects, in your position you often work closely with
the Director of Capital Projects. You also advised us that the Director
is responsible-for most if not ail of the City's requests that come before
the Zoning Board. The Board has noted that your position Is an "at






